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Dinner and Auction
Saturday 9th March, Saltford Golf Club

Plans are well underway for this years fundraising dinner and auction, once again taking place at
Saltford Golf Club. Attendees will enjoy welcome drinks, a three course dinner with wine, a guest
speaker, an auction with some fantastic prizes, followed by music and dancing.

There are still some tickets available for this event, which is raising money for our Buildings Appeal.
We have raised £94,000 so far, and really want to hit our goal of achieving the £100,000 mark
before the end of this financial year.

Tickets are £45 per person. Contact Amanda in the office if you would like to book.

Running up to the event we will have raffle tickets on sale via the office and at our clubs. The tickets
are £1 each / £5 book. Stubs and payment need to be returned to the office by Friday 8th March. The
raffle will be drawn at the dinner and auction. Winners will be notified Monday 11th.

Raffle Prizes Auction Prizes
Tickets available from the office Available to bid for on the evening
or your club leader *3 course lunch at Somer Dining  *Group tour for 4 of Farleigh House
*£100 cash *2 day sailing experience training facility with lunch
*£50 cash *Dinner for 2 at the Bath’s only ~ *Day narrowboat hire for 10 people
*Luxury Hamper Michelin star restaurant the with training before you set off
*C y FWi P Olive Tree *Silver pendant from Watling’s
- Gsi% 'Ee *Overnight stay plus dinner at The Silversmiths of Lacock
unch Voucher Pig in Huntstrete *Personal dance lesson for 2 people
Days Out *Two tickets to a 2019 Bristol City ~ *Gilbert rugby ball signed by Bath
fixture, plus signed football Rugby team.
Jason’s Beardy Challenge! Vacancy for
Jason has been growing his Club Leader

beard for a year as a fundraising
challenge. During this time he
has dyed it various colours for
different events throughout the
year and decorated it at
Christmas. This crazy challenge
was to raise money for the
Society, and he was asking as
little as just £1 sponsorship from
everyone.

After a whole year of not
shaving, Jason has had his
beard shaved. He was joined by
some of the children and young
people from our Radstock group
who cheered him.

Special thanks to Diamond
Barbers in Radstock for staylng
open late for us. g

Well done Jason
for another great
challenge, this
time raising over
£1000 so far,
with some more
yet to come.

We have a vacancy for a ' \ :
fun and passionate club :

leader.

Do you have the skills and

enthusiasm to run Club25 each week, or know
someone that does?

Have a look on our website for more information
and to download an application form. Please
help us spread the word by sharing the advert
on our social media pages.

Bath Half - Sunday 17t March 2019

Good luck to all our runners for the Bath Half -
Danny, David, Joanne, Sam, Vince, Georgia, Alex,
Corrie, Anf, Matt, Mark, Alice, and Thomas. They
are all running the 13 mile course and raising
money for the society. We will be supporting
them on the day with members of our Music
Man Project performing and cheering them on.
We will position ourselves next to the
McDonalds in Twerton and people are very
welcome to come and join us to show support

to the runners. BATI' ‘ 2019
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